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|Docket No. 50-388
!

! Pennsylvania Power and Light Company
| ATTN: Mr. Bruce D. Kenyon
| Vice President Nuclear Operations
| .2 North Ninth St.

Allentown, Pennsylvania 18101

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection Report No. 50-388/84-12
' This refers to your letter dated June 7,1984, in response to our letter dated

May 8, 1984.

Our May 8,1984 letter forwarded a " Notice of Deviation" for surveillance pro-
cedures used to test the suppression pool to drywell vacuum breakers which

|
did not provide any quantitative values or instructions to calibrate or verify

' settings of the vacuum breaker position to those values stated in the FSAR.
| In your response letter dated June 7, 1984, you disagreed with the " Notice of

Deviation" since, in your interpretation, the values provided in the FSAR were
i for design information and did not constitute calibration criteria. Further-

more, your. response provided your reasons for not specifying more precise posi-
tion indication for the vacuum breakers than is qualitatively established by
your plant procedures.

We have reviewed your response considering overall plant safety. Based on our
review, we feel that you have established acceptable alternate methods to en-
sure that vacuum breaker bypass leakage will be maintained below design limits.
However, at the time of the inspection, there was no mechanism to verify that
the vacuum breakers functioned within the design limits stated in the FSAR.

Based on your response, the NRC evaluation conducted and review of revision 35
to FSAR Section 6.2.1.1.3.2 which deletes the valve position information, we are
administratively closing the " Notice of Deviation" issued on May 8, 1984.

We note that exceeding the bypass capability of the plant has a considerable
consequence on overall plant safety. Your response states the methods you use
to assure that bypass leakeage is maintained below the analyzed valus. A future
inspection will assess the adequacy of your plant procedures and actions taken
to assure containment integrity from a bypass leakage standpoint.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
,

| Oricielcir-d ty:
Sto' art D. Onatcr

,

|
Stewart D. Ebneter, Director
Division of Reactor Safety
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Pennsylvania Power & Light Co. 2

cc w/ enc 1:
Norman W. Curtis, Vice President, Engineering and Construction - Nuclear
A. R. Sabol, Manager, Nuclear Quality Assurance
W. E. Barberich, Licensing Engineer
H. W. Keiser, Superintendent of Plant
A. J. Pietrofitta, General Manager, Power Production Engineering and Construction

Atlantic Electric
William Matson
Public Document Room (PDR)
local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania

bec w/ encl:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
DRP Section Chief
J. Grant, DRP
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